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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NUMBER  269-4611
September 15, 2008

	COUNTY  OF  FRESNOTWO (2)

	ADDENDUM NUMBER: TWO (2)

	269-4611
	RFP NUMBER:  269-4611
	

	PRESCRIPTION DRUG SERVICES

	September 15, 2008

	PRESCRIPTION DRUG SERVICES
	PURCHASING USE
	

	
	jol
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	IMPORTANT:  SUBMIT PROPOSAL IN SEALED PACKAGE WITH PROPOSAL NUMBER, CLOSING DATE AND BUYER’S NAME MARKED CLEARLY ON THE OUTSIDE TO:

	COUNTY OF FRESNO, Purchasing

4525 EAST HAMILTON AVENUE

FRESNO, CA  93702-4599

	Closing date of proposal will be at 2:00 p.m., on SEPTEMBER 23, 2008

 ref date  \* MERGEFORMAT SEPTEMBER 23, 2008.
PROPOSALS WILL BE CONSIDERED LATE WHEN THE OFFICIAL PURCHASING TIME CLOCK READS 2:00 P.M.

	Proposals will be opened and publicly read at that time.  All proposal information will be available for review after contract award.

	Clarification of specifications are to be directed to:  GARY W. PARKINSON

 ref buyer GARY W. PARKINSON, phone (559) 456-7110, FAX (559) 456-7831.

	

	NOTE THE attached ADDITIONS, DELETIONS AND/OR CHANGES TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NUMBER: 269-4611 AND INCLUDE THEM IN YOUR RESPONSE. PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS ADDENDUM WITH YOUR PROPOSAL.




	ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO (2) TO RFP 269-4611

	COMPANY NAME: 
	

	(PRINT)

	SIGNATURE: 
	

	NAME & TITLE: 
	

	(PRINT)


Questions/answers
The County of Fresno is a member of the Central Valley Purchasing Group.  This group consists of Fresno, Kern, Kings, and Tulare Counties and all governmental, tax supported agencies within these counties.  

1. Question: Who provides pharmacy benefits management for similar programs in the member counties now?

Answer: Fresno County currently contracts with a PBM, US Script, Inc.  It is not known how the other counties procure their medication and who they contract with.

The vendor’s contracted pharmacies shall have software that is SureScripts certified.  In addition, the vendor’s contracted pharmacies shall be certified to receive new prescriptions and able to send electronic refill requests (specifically, electronic, not by fax) via the Pharmacy Health Information Exchange, operated by SureScripts.

2. Question: Is this capability currently available with the incumbent PBM?

Answer: The current vendor contracts with approximately 150 pharmacies in the area and although the exact number of these pharmacies that utilize the Surescript certified software has not been confirmed, the County does not send prescriptions or refill requests electronically via the Pharmacy Health Information Exchange systems certified by SureScripts.

3. Question: Please describe the PAP you have in place now. Are you contracting with a local pharmacy?

Answer: The following is the PAP procedure currently being used in the Department of Behavioral Health (DBH):

Clients deemed to be eligible are interviewed by DBH staff for eligibility criteria established by the various drug manufacturers.  Their application is sent to the company and when approved, their meds are shipped directly to DBH.  DBH nurses then dispense the meds to the client in accordance with all State approved guidelines.
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